
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  December 28, 2021 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Design/Build Lincoln Park Pickleball Courts and Canyon View Park Tennis Courts 

RFP-4984-22-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. To clarify, pertaining to the new lighting requested at the Canyon View Park project location, 
the City would like the GMP proposals submitted to include all 16 courts (12 existing courts, 
and 4 new courts).  Under your detailed GMP breakdown, please provide separate line items 
to provide new updated lighting for the 12 existing courts, and the 4 new courts, separately, as 
budget constraints may require eliminating the lighting package for the 4 new courts. 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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